

The Rainbow Preschool

977 Sag Harbor Turnpike, Bridgehampton, NY Mailing Address: P.O. Box 2047, Sag Harbor, NY 11963 (631)537-0676



rainbowpreschoolsh@gmail.com

February 12, 2018

Dear Rainbow Families,

Every year the Rainbow Preschool holds a big Silent Auction as the main fundraiser. This year we are excited to announce that on Saturday May 12th we will have the **RAINBOW COLOR RUN** at Mashashimuet Park. This event will consist of a run for ages Pre-K through 12th grade on a course around the park. We need your help and assistance to make this a successful fundraiser.

A color run is also known as "the happiest 5,000 meters on the planet". They take place all over the world and there are no winners or prizes. Runners are encouraged to wear as much white clothing as possible and then are showered with colored powder, made of food-grade corn starch at stations along the run.

We are counting on you to help make this a success. Our wish list

Rainbow Sponsors: Our goal is to have a business or family sponsor one of the six colors of the rainbow. The cost to sponsor a color is \$200. If the business or family wants to help but cannot contribute that amount, we welcome smaller donation amounts that we will use towards the cost of other supplies needed. These donations will allow us to raise more funds for the school. Sponsors will have their corporate name on a banner that will hang at their color station and their corporate contact information will also be listed on our school's website.

You could approach places like real estate offices, local PBA's, restaurants, banks, pool companies, plumber, electricians, etc. Families are also welcome to sponsor a color. We have attached a form for you to use one you've obtained a sponsor.

T-Shirts: We are looking for an apparel/silk screening company if any parent knows of a company. We would ask them to sponsor all or part of the white t-shirts that we will be giving to the runners the day of the event. Their logo will be on the back of the shirt.

Volunteers: We will need volunteers to help the day of the event.

If you have any questions please don't hesitate to ask, call or email Jess or myself. Even though the event is in May, we need to start gathering sponsors now. We ask that all sponsorship papers and money be handed in on or before March 26th. We thank you in advance for your help with this exciting new event. A successful fundraiser is really what helps us to keep tuition costs affordable and provide a high quality program.

With our Sincere Gratitude,

Emilie Bennett, President of the School Board 631-495-2333 eirbennett@aol.com

Jessica Spehler, Director and Pre-K Teacher Board of Directors: Beth Gregor, Heidi Tolley and Erica Aubry



The Rainbow Preschool

977 Sag Harbor Turnpike, Bridgehampton, NY Mailing Address: P.O. Box 2047, Sag Harbor, NY 11963 (631)537-0676



rainbowpreschoolsh@gmail.com

Sponsor Sheet

-Get one business or family to sponsor one whole color $\,$ - \$200 $\,$ OR

-Any donation amount someone is willing to give towards race is appreciated (need a sponsor sheet for each sponsor/donation)

DUE: MARCH 26th

PARENT NAME:
NAME OF SPONSOR:
SPONSOR CONTACT NUMBER:
AMOUNT:
KIND OF PAYMENT (check or cash)
COLOR CHOICE, IF AVAILABLE:

PLEASE ATTACH BUSINESS CARD. THANK YOU!!